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January 14, 2017                      2nd Sunday in Ordinary Time�

OFFICE HOURS�

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday 9:00AM to 3:00PM.  �

Office closed on Thursdays.  Saturdays and Evenings: By Appointment.�
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�

 

 

 

Monday, January 15 (Niedziela)  

CTK �   7:00AM †Dorothy Granahan r/o Tom Wood & �

� family�

  SH �   8:00AM †Danuta, Henryk & Robert Salamon r/o �

� family�

  SH � 11:00AM †Jan & Jozefa Lazowski & family r/o �

� Chester & Frances�

�

Tuesday, January 16 (Wtorek)  

CTK �   7:00AM †Theresa Picciano r/o Josephine �

� � Baccarini�

  SH �   8:00AM †Euguene Skorupa r/o Marian & Maria �

� � Puzio�

  SH � 11:00AM Mass and OLPH Novena in English�

�

Wednesday, January 17 (Środa) - Anthony 

CTK �   7:00AM †Marilyn Trilone r/o Tom Wood & family�

  SH � 11:00AM †Joe Figel r/o Greg & Lois Zwerko�

  SH � 11:30AM Exposition and Rosary�

  SH �   7:00PM OLPH Novena in Polish�

�

Thursday, January 18 (Czwartek)  

CTK �   7:00AM †Paul Goodman r/o Barbara Porter�

  SH �   8:00AM †Michael J. Gruszka r/o brother, Andrew �

� � & Albert�

  SH � 11:00AM †Manuela Carillo r/o Loriann Barone�

�

Friday, January 19 (Piątek)  

CTK �   7:00AM †Irena Jelski r/o daughter, Barbara�

  SH � 11:00AM †Theresa Fiduk r/o children�

  SH � 11:30AM Divine Mercy Devotions�

  SH �   7:00PM †Stanley & Constance Czochanski r/o �

� � estate�

�

Saturday, January 20 (Sobota) - Fabian; Sebastian 

  SH �   8:00AM †Halina Lachman r/o Janusz �

� � Grzeczkowicz & family�

  SH � 11:00AM †Mary & Joseph Wechkus r/o niece, �

� � Dorothy & family�

CTK �   4:30PM †Bridey Breheny r/o Tom Wood & family�

  SH �   6:00PM †Mathilda Zwerko r/o Greg & Lois Zwerko�

�

3rd Sunday in Ordinary Time, January 21 (Niedziela)  

  SH �   7:00AM †Stanislaw & Czeslawa Oleksy r/o Jaje �

� � Family�

CTK �   8:30AM †Bridey Breheny r/o Terry Gownley & �

� � family�

  SH �   8:30AM †M/M Emilio Sfarra & Deceased Family �

� � Members r/o daughter, Mirella & son�in��

� � law, Joseph�

  SH � 10:00AM †Living & Deceased Members of the Altar �

� � Rosary Society�

CTK � 10:30AM For the People of the Parish �

  SH � 11:30AM †Walter Kuper r/o Richard & Tracy �

� � Gruszewski�

  SH �   2:00PM Adoration in Polish�

  SH �   3:00PM Mass in Polish�

�

The Sanctuary Lamp in Sacred Heart will burn this 

week for the repose of the soul of Michael J. 

Gruszka at the request of his brothers, Andrew & 

Albert.�

�

The Altar Bread & Wine in Christ the King is conse-

crated this week in memory of Michael J. Gruszka 

at the request of his brothers, Andrew & Albert.�

2�� S����� 	� O��	���� T	
��

�

� "He first found his own brother Simon and told him, 

'We have found the Messiah.'" After spending the day in 

the company of Christ, Andrew took action. He shared the 

good news! Instead of keeping his newfound friendship 

with Jesus all to himself, Andrew invited his brother into 

the fold. Andrew found Simon and "brought him to Jesus." 

This was no small matter because Simon would become 

Peter, the first pope! How important it is to bring others 

along with us to meet Christ!�

� Yet, how often do we reach out with the kind of confi-

dence that Andrew had? Are we ready and willing to share 

our faith with our family and friends? Do we consider our 

relationship with Jesus a gift to be shared, or a fact to be 

safely hidden away in our personal prayer corner?�

� Part of our call as Christians is to evangelize others, to 

share with them the good news of salvation. Loving Jesus 

and following his moral commands is essential, of course, 

but it is not the end of the story. The Gospel message is 

meant for all people, and we are meant to be its messen-

gers. Sometimes this requires us to step out of our comfort 

zone. It may mean speaking up when we'd rather be silent. 

It may mean inviting someone to Mass when they might 

say no. But it might also mean a conversion for someone 

we care about. It might mean a new minister for the 

Church. Ultimately, it might mean another saint in heaven.�

� None of that is up to us, however. What we can control 

is only whether we share our faith joyfully and extend the 

invitation to others to experience the peace that comes from 

knowing Christ.�

Sometimes it is difficult to hear God's call. We are 

trained to listen attentively and to hear many things, 

but spiritual ones are often missed. God is calling us 

all of the time. He is calling us to drink deeply of the 

well of life and not get distracted by the superficial 

and short�lasting things we choose to cling to. Have 

we ever given a true spiritual life and relationship 

with God a chance? Jesus says to us today, "Come, 

and you will see." May we take Jesus up on his invi-

tation and like Andrew, the brother of Simon Peter, 

be able to exclaim: "We have found the Messiah."�
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M�����, J��
��� 15�

T�� P���	� O����� 
��� �� ���	�� ��� �� ��� 

H������.  In case of an emergency, please call 

908�725�0072.�

T�� A����� B��		��� �� H���	 (K�����) 

���� �������  from 9:30AM to 4PM.  If you 

prefer to schedule an appointment to have your 

home blessed, please call the parish office.  If 

you live outside of Manville you must call the 

parish office to have your home blessed.�

G����� L�		��	 ��� �������� � Sacred Heart 

auditorium � 3:30 � 6PM.  A small fee will be 

due.  �

P����� ��� P���	� M������ � 1PM in Christ 

the King Church.�

�

T
�����, J��
��� 16�

M�� # W���� ������ �� ���% ��&� %������ � 

9AM and 6PM in the parish auditorium.  Anyone 

can come.  You do not need to be a Rosarian to 

help.�

R�������	 E�������� C��		�	 � Christ the King 

School � 5:30 � 6:45PM.�

�

T�
�����, J��
��� 18�

A���� C���� P������� � 7:30PM in Sacred 

Heart Church.  �

�

N��� W������, J��
��� 20 � 21�

P�������� A�� C����� �������� ������� � helps 

mothers and babies in need.  Please place the items 

in the bins in the vestibule.  They are especially in 

need of diapers, all sizes from newborn through size 

5.  They can also use new layette items, wipes, baby 

wash and other baby items.�

T�� 	����� ���������� taken up after Holy 

Communion will be for C������� E��������.  

Please be generous.�

�

Ogłoszenia Parafialne 

�

P�����������, 15 ��� ��!�

B���� P��������� *��&����� � 
 ��*�� ���+�, 

%���*��� (�� ������,-����) �*
���.�725�

0072.�

Odwiedziny duszpasterskie � kolęda rozpocznie 

się w tym tygodniu od godz. 9:30 rano do 4:00 

PM. Kolędę w tym tygodniu rozpoczniemy od 

części Little Weston. Aby ustalić termin kolędy 

dla nieobecnych oraz parafian mieszkających 

poza Manville prosimy o kontakt z biurem para-

fialnym�

L�&�,� ������ � godz. 15.30; próba polskiej 

scholi dziecięcej � godz. 18.00.�

�

W�����, 16 ��� ��!�

Z�%��	*��� �������� �� %����� %�*� ��-

������ %�����H
 o godz 9 AM i 6 PM w sali 

audytorium pod kościołem. �

K������*� � Christ the King School � 5:30�

6:45PM�

�

N������"�, 21 ��� ��!�

Z��H�&� �� �*��* C������ P����� K����-

��� 
 C�-I� � Okaż pomoc matkom małych 

dzieci w potrzebie! Prosimy o składanie darów 

w pojemnikach w przedsionku kościoła. Po-

trzebne są pieluszki w rozmiarach od noworod-

ków do numeru 5, nowe ubranka dla niemowląt, 

chusteczki pielęgnacyjne, kosmetyki dla dzieci i 

inne dziecięce przedmioty.�

D���� 	&+��&� zebrana po komunii świętej 

będzie przeznaczona na edukację katolicką. 

Prosimy o ofiarność..�

O������ R�
�� M����� odbędzie 

się w Niedzielę, 21 stycznia 2018 w 

szkole Christ the King. Bilety do na-

bycia po Mszach św. i w biurze para-

fialnym do 14 stycznia. Zapraszamy!�

A�����	�� M��� W��� S	���

�

It is not imperative you attend Mass if you are 

not feeling well, in fact, you should stay home 

and rest which will enable you to restore your 

good health more quickly.  If you should begin 

to feel ill during Mass or know you may be 

“coming down” with a cold, etc., please re-

frain from physical contact during the “Sign of 

Peace”. This eliminates the unnecessary 

spreading of germs throughout the congrega-

tion.  In the event you should become gravely 

ill or want to request the “Anointing of the 

Sick”; please call the parish office.  �

Fr.Stan �



�
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The Caritas Food Pantry would like to take the time to 

thank and recognize all the individuals and groups that have 

made our program a success in 2017.   We serve several 

families on a biweekly basis and would not be able to pro-

vide supplies without your support. We continue to grow 

and appreciate your assistance in serving our community.�

Special Thank You to:�

Anonymous donations provided periodically and weekly by 

our generous parishioners �

The Knights of Columbus�

The Italian American Club of Canal Walk�

The Singles Club of Canal Walk�

The Girls Scouts and their leaders from Troop 60115�

Manville High School FBLA�

Roosevelt Elementary School �

�

For it is in giving that we receive. Francis of Assisi �

The next Altar Rosary Society 

Mass will be held January 21

st

 

at 10:00AM.�

�

The next First Saturday Devo-

tions to Our Lady of Fatima 

will take place on February 3

rd

 after the 11:00AM 

Mass at Sacred Heart Church.�

�

P����� � P����� G��
$�

�

The next Prayer & Praise Group Meeting will 

be held on January 15

th

 in Christ the King 

Church at 1:00PM.  �

Minister Schedule for January 20 & 21�

Meets once a month on the 2

nd

 Mon-

day at 7pm.  Call Mary Carol 

Niezgoda at 908 575�2797 for loca-

tion and details. New members al-

ways welcome.  We will teach any-

one interested how to crochet and/or knit. If you would like 

to be a member but prefer to work at home we would be 

happy to pick up your item(s); just contact Mary Carol.  

Donations of yarn are always appreciated especially 

“baby” yarn, i.e., yarn approved for baby items. If you pre-

fer to donate cash we will purchase yarn for you.  All item

(s) we make are donated to various local charitable organi-

zations, i.e., Pregnancy Aid Center…�

The next Holy Name Society Meeting will be 

held on February 5

th

 in the St. John Neumann 

Center at 6PM.�

60’s Plus Club 

Good food.  Good conversa-

tion. Good friends. 

All Parishioners aged 60 and over are invited to a 

complimentary dinner.  �

Every Third Sunday of Every Month�

Please call Kathy at 908�874�8323 if you will be 

attending.  Time 2pm�4pm�

St. John Neumann Center  The next gathering 

will be on January 21

st

.  �

�

4:30PM�

CTK�

6:00PM�

SH�

7:00AM�

PL�SH�

8:30AM�

CtK�

8:30AM�

SH�

10:00AM�

SH�

10:30AM�

CtK�

Lectors�

�

D. Nowalsky� B. Stefany� � A. Porchik� S. Charneski� C. Cigler� J. Zunski�

Eucharistic�

Ministers�

B. Chernesky�

A. Wall�

S. Liszczak�

S. Pribish�

M. Tabbit�

A. Scarpantonio�

A. Niecikowski�

B. Nowak�

D. Finlan�

J. Tardy�

K. Tartaglione�

L. Genovese�

M. Tabbit�

S. Kosensky�

J. Jaime�

L. Jaime�

G. Borysewicz�

B. Chernesky�

A. Wall�

E. Zunski�

11:30AM�

PL�SH�

�

H. Brandt�

M. Wojtach�

The Knights of Columbus #6573 will be hosting All you can eat Pork Dinner on 

January 28th from 2:00PM until 6:00PM (last seating at 5:30PM in the Sacred 

Heart Auditorium.  Tickets are $13/adults and teens; $5 children 5�12; Free chil-

dren 4 and under.�

�

The Kof C Raffle will be drawn at the Pork Dinner.  Only $5 per ticket.  1st Prize 

$1,000, 2nd Prize $500; and 3rd prize $300.�

�

For tickets or more information call Ed Komoroski at 908�432�3688 or edkomo@aol.com or 

Mike Cigler at 609�577�5187 or mowerman62@comcast.net.�



�

�

We ask you for your prayers for the 

health of those in need, especially: Jeff 

Andrew, Toni Antonelli, Evelyn Appen-

zeller, Baby Isabel Therese Bailey, John 

Bartley, Jean Batula, Billy Bird, Paul Bobe, Shawn 

Brickley, Denise Buanano, Lorraine Burkoski, Bill 

Caswell, Jason Cebula, Chester Cejnowski, Luke 

Chartowich, Palo Cizmar, Pat Cobo, Allison Collins, 

Kaiden Crothwer, Marge Demski, Dorothy Dinsmore, 

Mary Evancho, Frank Fiduk, Kathryn Fisne, Marian 

Gano, Helen Gazo, Dorothy Gluch, John Gubernot, 

Dolores Hart, Maryann Hughes, Marge Iarkowski, 

Raul Jaime, Joanna Jasontek, Edward Knitowski, 

Dennis Koslowski, Theresa Kraska, John Krasnansky, 

Wiktoria Lach, Rita Lagasse, Ken Lake, Janice Lalley, 

Judy Lentzsch, Antoinette Leotti, Cheyenne Licardi, 

Joe Matisak, Quaid Mobus, Alexander Monto, Ed Na-

wracaj, Mai Nguyen, Hunter Norz, Dolores Novicky, 

Donna Parlier, Steven Pirello, Joseph G. & Mark 

Pschar, Carolyn Puia, Mary Rogalski, Marie Rogusky, 

Robert Roman, Jerry Russell, Jr., Dolores Serra, Irene 

Shelcusky, Pat Sherwood, Eric Slaight, Victoria Soika, 

Tina Soltis, Albert Stanski, Rose Tabbit, Virginia Tam-

burini, Joe Tomko, Michelle Tranter, David Urban, 

Pauline Vantaggi, Irena Walczak, Natalie Walkoviak, 

Cindy Weigel, Peggy White, Raymond Wisniewski, 

Barbara Wrigil, Michael Zamorsky, Maria 

Zurawiecki, and Regina Zydalis.�

�

God of all consolation give life and health to our sis-

ters and brothers for whom we pray in your Holy 

Name.  Amen.�

 

 

 

Please pray for all of our men and women serving in 

the Armed forces, especially 

 

 

Sergeant Matthew T. Bowden USMC 

Corporal Jacob R. Caswell USMC 

Pvt. Christopher Foley 

PFC Joshua Hussey  

Major James A. Jablonski Jr. 

Gunnery Sergeant Jeff Morella USMC 

 Commander Peter G. Rybski, Jr. 

PFC Steven Ubry 

CMA Mark J. Walyga 

Senior Airman Lindsay Zaccardi 

PFC Brian J. Zarnowski 

 

Please let us know if you have a family member who 

is serving in the military and we will acknowledge 

them in our weekly bulletin.  Please share the good 

news with us when one of the above soldiers returns 

home!�

Readings for the Week of January 14, 2017�

�

Sunday: 1 Sm 3:3b�10, 19/Ps 40:2, 4, 7�8, 8�9,�

�  10 [8a, 9a]/1 Cor 6:13c�15a, 17�20/�

� Jn 1:35�42�

Monday: 1 Sm 15:16�23/Ps 50:8�9, 16bc�17, 21�

�  and 23 [23b]/Mk 2:18�22�

Tuesday: 1 Sm 16:1�13/Ps 89:20, 21�22, 27�28�

�  [21a]/Mk 2:23�28�

Wednesday: 1 Sm 17:32�33, 37, 40�51/�

� Ps 144:1b, 2, 9�10 [1]/Mk 3:1�6�

Thursday: 1 Sm 18:6�9; 19:1�7/Ps 56:2�3, 9�10a,�

� 10b�11, 12�13 [5b]/Mk 3:7�12�

Friday: 1 Sm 24:3�21/Ps 57:2, 3�4, 6 and 11 [2a]/�

� Mk 3:13�19�

Saturday: 2 Sm 1:1�4, 11�12, 19, 23�27/Ps 80:2��

� 3, 5�7/Mk 3:20�21�

Next Sunday: Jon 3:1�5, 10/Ps 25:4�5, 6�7, 8�9�

�  [4a]/1 Cor 7:29�31/Mk 1:14�20�

Our cemetery crew will 

begin removing Christ-

mas decorations on 

January 30

th

.  Please 

remove anything you 

wish to keep before 

then. (weather permitting) �

�

Obsługa naszego parafialnego cmentarza bę-

dzie zbierać świąteczne dekoracje do końca 

miesiąca. Aby zachować te rzeczy prosimy je 

wcześniej zabrać.�

Please visit our parish website: 

�

www.ctrmanville.com�

�

up�to�date information, schedules, church bulletins, pictures 

from parish events and much more…�

�

Be sure to check out our video reflections �

on the Sunday Readings each week. This week Bar-

bara Porter will be presenting the reflections and 

next week Shane Honkisz will be the presenter.�

Weekly Vocation Prayer Schedule�

�

Sunday: � Edwina Andreyko, Helen �

� Michno, Ann Heffernan�

Monday: � Helen Tomko�

Tuesday:  � The Drurys�

Wednesday:�Becky Dinsmore�

Thursday: � Maximillian Czajka�

Friday: � Kelly Baccarini�

Saturday:� Josephine Pschar �
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My Good Deed was when I:�

cleaned the house.�       Brunon�

helped dad clean the garage.�          Adam�

shared my snack with my sister.�          Ethan�

did my chores.�        Jayden�

behaved when I went to someone’s house.�         Maria�

Report of Sunday Offerings �

in Support of our Parish�

The Christ the Redeemer collection for the �

weekend of December 24, 2017 �

�

Offertory� $      7,875.00�

We Share On�line Giving� $      3,059.00�

Children’s donations� $           53.00�

Total� � $    10,987.00�

�

Collection for the same week last year� $    12,993.00�

�

The Christ the Redeemer collection for �

Christmas Day, 2017 �

�

Offertory� $    27,875.00�

Children’s donations� $           66.00�

Total� � $    27,941.00�

�

Collection for Christmas last year� $    20,392.00�

�

The Christ the Redeemer collection for the �

weekend of December 31, 2017 �

�

Offertory� $      8,663.00�

We Share On�line Giving� $         855.00�

Children’s donations� $           35.00�

Total� � $      9,553.00�

�

Collection for the same week last year� $      8,101.00�

�

The Christ the Redeemer collection for the �

New Year’s Day, 2018 �

�

Mary, Mother of God� $      3,104.00�

Initial Offering� $      1,585.00�

Mail Ins� $         619.00�

Children’s donations� $           13.00�

Total� � $      5,321.00�

�

Collection for the same week last year� $      4,298.00�

�

The Christ the Redeemer collection for the �

weekend of January 7, 2018 �

�

Offertory� $      9,693.00�

Youth & New Evangelization� $      1,804.00�

Mail�Ins� $      1,273.00�

We Share On�line Giving� $         599.00�

Children’s donations� $           62.00�

Total� � $    13,431.00�

�

Collection for the same week last year� $    11,170.00�

�

�

Thank you for your generosity and support.  May God bless 

you.                                                                                 Fr. Stan�

�

“Jesus turned and saw them following him and said to 

them, ‘What are you looking for?’” � John 1:38�

What are you looking for? Are you wasting your time look-

ing for the material comforts of the world? Or, is your heart 

longing for something deeper that can only be found by 

spending time with God? Take time, each day, in silence 

and ask the Lord what it is that He wants you to do.�

gave a boy a lollipop because he was crying.�          David�

helped my dad with an estimate.�         Adam�

fed my baby sister.�            Alex�

helped my mother bake.�          Alicia�

baked Christmas cookies for my neighbors.�        Joseph�

helped build my brother’s Lego spaceship.�            Alex�

helped my mom clean.�          David�

gave gifts to my teachers.�         Maria�

helped my mom bake a cake.�        Amelia�

helped take out the trash.�       Gabriel�

helped pick up garbage and helped mom with siblings.

�          Haley�

got my family gifts.�       Maggie�

helped mom cook food for Christmas.�          Isabel�

helped mom clean and bought fries for my cousin.�        Andre�

cleaned up my toys.�           Liam�

helped mom and dad clean.�           Evan�

helped mom make cookies.�       Colleen�

listened to my parents.�   Benjamin�

watched my new baby sister.�          Haley�

watched my cousins and sister.�       Natalia�

took care of my baby sister.�         Adam�

steamed the floor.�            Alex�

shoveled the snow with my dad.                         David & Adam�

helped mom clean my room.�         Andre�

played with my sister.�          David�

helped bake Christmas cookies.�          Alicia�

did everything I was supposed to do.�         Maria�

donated toys.�       Maggie�

fed my baby sister.�            Alex�

helped decorate Christmas tree and house.�          Alicia�

cleaned the house.�       Brunon�

shoveled snow.                              Julian, Alex, Michael & Julia�

helped my mom from slipping on the ice.�       Colleen�

helped with the dog.�            Paul�

helped my friend research.�          Isabel�

helped fill bags for a food drive.�         Andre�

played with my niece.�        Robert�

cleared off the table.�         Ethan�

served my brother dinner & gave him a drink.�       Maggie�

helped my friend with homework.�         Emely�

behaved myself.�         Maria�

unloaded the dishwasher.�         Adam�

helped with laundry.�        Joseph�

taught my baby cousin and sister how to say the alphabet.�

Natalia�

Don’t forget to put your first & last name 

and grade on your envelope.�


